
For more information or to request accommodation relating to a disability, please contact 

Michelle Liu at michelle.liu@georgetown.edu. 

 
 

Spring 2022 

Research Assistant Position Announcement 
 

The Human Rights Institute (HRI) is seeking a Research Assistant (RA) with Arabic 

language skills to work part time during the spring of 2022, with the possibility of an 

extension. The position will be partially remote and partially in-person. J.D. and LL.M. 

students currently enrolled through spring 2022 are welcome to apply.  

 

Successful candidates will have strong organizational, research, writing, and editing skills, 

as well as a demonstrated interest in human rights law and policy. Candidates must be 

detail oriented and work well with minimal supervision. This RA will assist with legal 

research on the domestic laws of Iraq (and therefore must be proficient in reading Arabic), 

among other projects that support HRI programming. 

 

Please send your cover letter and resume, a short (2-5 page) writing sample, and an 

unofficial law school transcript in a single PDF to humanrightsinstitute@georgetown.edu 

with the subject line—“[Your name] Spring 2022 Research Assistant.” Please contact 

Michelle Liu (michelle.liu@georgetown.edu) with any questions. 

 

Applications are due no later than 11:59pm on Sunday, January 2, 2022.  
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